
 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE  14/04/2023 – MT SURPRISE SHIRE HALL 
 

Etheridge Shire Council advises residents that the water has been tested at the Mt 
Surprise Shire Hall. The results from this testing have shown positive traces of 
contaminants.  
 
Council will continue to work closely with relevant authorities to ascertain the cause of 
the contaminant and the process moving forward. The Mt Surprise Shire Hall will 
remain closed until further notice. 
 
For further information, please contact Council on 07 4079 9090. 
 

 
 

 Ken Timms 
 Chief Executive Officer  

Etheridge Shire Council 
 


